U.S. Department of Justice
Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division

{25 New York Avenue, N.W.. Suite 7100

sluneton ()53()

April 30, 2018

Thank you for your correspondence dated April 9, 2018. The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ),
Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and
contractors of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs and operations.
After reviewing your complaint, we have determined that the matters that you raised are more
appropriate for review by another office within the DOJ. Therefore, we have forwarded your
correspondence to:

Federal Bureau of Investigation
[nspection Division

935 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20535

Phone: (202) 324-3000

garding this matter to that office.

O

Please direct any further correspondence re

Of course, if you have information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ
employees, contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.
Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division



